
 
 

 

 
12th March 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Learning Review Meetings 
 
As you will have seen in the newsletter, next week we will hold our Learning Review 
Meetings.  These are on Tuesday 19th March and Thursday 21st November between 3.30 
and 5.30pm. This is a chance for you to meet teachers, look at your child’s books, find out 
how things are going and how you can support learning at home. 
 
The teachers will have sign-up sheets in the playground at end of the day from tomorrow, 
Wednesday, for you to make an appointment directly with them. If it is more convenient 
then please email school on hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk to let us know your preferred 
day and time slot.  Please email us this week so we can try to prioritise your chosen time, 
which we will confirm with you. We will also display the appointment lists outside 
classrooms. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at our Learning Review meetings. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sue Ramsay 
Head Teacher 
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